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On April 29, 2011 CenturyLink filed revisions to the CenturyTel of Washington Inc. 
Access Tariff (WN U-8) in compliance with Order 14 in Docket No. UT-100820.  This 
filing generally reduces the intrastate switched access rates for CenturyTel of 
Washington, Inc. to mirror the intrastate switched access rates and rate structure of the 
Qwest ILEC tariff (WN U-44) in the state of Washington.  However, there are limited 
instances where an individual rate element reflects an increase from its current level in 
order to comply with the Commission’s order requiring a mirroring of the Qwest intrastate 
switched access rates and rate structure.  Please refer to CenturyLink’s tariff filing for the 
specific rate changes associated with this filing.   
 
In accordance with the provisions of Order 14 in Docket No. UT-100820, the proposed 
effective date of these changes is May 29, 2011.   
 
Should you have further questions regarding this change, please contact your account 
manager. 
 
CenturyLink's tariffs are available via the Internet at www.centurylink.com/tariffs.  
 
If you want to provide comments on the proposed rate changes to the Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission, you may contact them by mail at Washington 
UTC, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250, by phone at 360-664-1160, or by e-
mail at comments@wutc.wa.gov <mailto:comments@wutc.wa.gov>.  Refer to Docket 
No. UT-100820.   
 


